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2022-23 TUITION ASSISTANCE:
(Grades K-8 only)

Christ the King Academy establishes its tuition rates based on operating costs and awards tuition assistance
based on a family’s needs and the funds available. This approach is referred to as cost-based tuition and
need-based aid.

Christ the King Academy recognizes that affording a Christian education requires sacrifice and commitment.
Christ the King’s tuition assistance program is designed to help families make Christian education possible for
their children. Families at Christ the King Academy who are not able to pay full tuition for their child(ren) have
two options for receiving tuition assistance.

Option 1

Families in need of tuition assistance are asked to first apply for a Florida taxpayer-funded scholarship to

determine their eligibility. The Florida Taxpayer-Funded Scholarship Programs include: Step Up for Students,

AAA, Hope, Family Empowerment, McKay, and Gardiner. Please visit Christ the King Academy’s website for

more information.

Option 2
Families who do not receive a Florida Taxpayer-Funded Scholarship are asked to fill out a Christ the King
Academy Tuition Assistance Application and submit financial information to TADS for an objective third-party
tuition assistance needs analysis. (May 1 deadline for all currently enrolled/applied students.)

Christ the King Academy will receive a report from TADS indicating how much tuition assistance a family needs
according to the financial analysis.

Christ the King Academy’s Finance Committee will determine the actual amount of tuition assistance awarded
to each family. Awards will be made based on the TADS report and available funds. Families of currently
enrolled/applied students will receive their award amounts no later than June 15 prior to the upcoming school
year.

Families applying for a tuition assistance grant after May 1 will follow the same process with no guarantee of a
tuition assistance grant from Christ the King due to funding limitations.

If you have any questions about Christ the King Academy’s tuition assistance program, please contact the
Principal or Executive Assistant.

https://www.school.ctkpalmcoast.com/scholarship-opportunities

